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Dear Sarah,

Thank you for your message. | can confirm that the Flagpole will be 6 metrestall. Please let
me know if you require any further information. | look forward to hearing from you. With
best regards,

Roy

On 3 May 2024, at 11:20, Brydenl, Sarah <Sarah.Brydenl@south-
ayrshire.gov.uk> wrote:

Good Morning,

Thank you for sending all the requested details over, and sorry for the delay in getting
back to you. As far as | can see | think we have everything now to register the
application to a Planning Officer, it has been sent over for a final check and allocation
to said Planning Officer, once the application is registered you will receive an email
detailing who is dealing with the application.

For clarification could you please reply and let me the height of the proposed flag
pole?

Kind Regard
Sarah

Sarah Bryden | Administrative Assistant | Housing, Operations and Development

Directorate | Planning Service | Planning.Development@south-ayrshire.gov.uk |
01292 616 107 | County Buildings | Wellington Square | Ayr | KA7 1DR | www.south-

ayrshire.gov.uk

Sarah Brydenl | Neach-taic Rianachd | Inbhean Dealbhaidh is Togalil
| Cuir

togalaichean na sgire | Sarah.Brydenl@south-ayrshire.gov.uk

Tel: 01292 616107 | www.south-ayrshire.gov.uk
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This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and
intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they
are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify
South Ayrshire Council, 0300 123 0900.

This footnote also confirms that this email message has been swept by websense for the
presence of computer viruses.
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Visit our web site at www.south-ayrshire.gov.uk



